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MY RAMBLINGS

We are just starting month two (2) of our new season and we have already been
working on trail issues. So far, these issues are being worked out for the good
for this season; we’ll have more details at our October Club Meeting. Just to let
you know, the areas of issue are on the west side of Circle B to Galioto’s,
Decker’s Corners and now Highway [ and 33. Odd stuff just keeps popping up
and we’re doing our best to handle it. This keeps us hopping as it adds
additional work to our fall trail installation.

Along this line, we are to start trail work on Saturday, October 10" by
installing our stop signs at the road crossings. This helps out the county crews as
to know where we are crossing the roads so they are able to adjust the
snowmobile crossing signs. Pretty cool how that works, isn’t it? I always
wondered how they knew where we crossed and once I had helped for a couple
of years with trail installation many moons ago, it all made sense.

So until next month, let’s cut the weeds by our trailers, change the summer
air to winter air in our trailer tires and find plus sharpen our trail installation
tools!

THANK YOUs

Goes out to Dennis Guttmann for picking up our two (2) brand new tracks for
our Tucker in early September. This worked out very well for us and Dennis as
he was headed up north for a couple of days and we got the call that our tracks
we ready. Both tracks are in Jake’s shop when we are ready to intall them.
Thanks again Dennis for picking up our tracks!

Also, a hearty thanks goes out to Dennis, Lonnie Heller and Randy Kison for
working to create the bases for supporting our signs behind Galioto’s Twelve21
(Prochnow Landfill area) plus Art Liebau for donating pipe for the stake holder
welded into the center of the car rim. This will make it easier to sign that area
and not have to worry about a bucket of rocks/gravel dumping over. So if you
come across a stake without a point, those are reserved for this use.

Thanks guys for your help on this project!

One last note, thanks goes out again to Dennis for picking up our tab for the
pizzas we enjoyed at our September Club Meeting. Thanks Dennis for your
continued generosity and support of our Club!

CLUB-AWSC MEMBERSHIP

With us being in month two (2) of our season, we ask our current members to renew
their membership in our Club early (by end of October) so we are able to update our
Club rooster as well as renew your AWSC membership. This will allow you to get
your discounted trail passes ($10 each) early and beat the mad dash when the snow
starts falling in November. If you haven’t renewed your membership, please do so by
bringing it to our October meeting or mailing it to Patty Kison’s address at bottom of
the enclosed/attached membership form. Thanks for your help!

Remember, we accept new applications at anytime throughout the season!
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DONATION

At Fair time each summer, we receive donations from our
three (3) (now four (4)) major Club sponsors. Due to the
Fair getting scaled down where we didn’t partake this year,
Cedar Creek Motor Sports normally donates to our Club to
help offset our costs. This year, Cedar Creek Motor Sports
donated $500 to our Club to show their support in us as well
as to honor of Dick Larson, one of our lifetime members
(backbone of our Club in the lean years) as well as a former
employee of Cedar Creek Motor Sports. We really
appreciate their generosity to our Club and caring nature in
regards to honoring Dick. Thanks again for your continued
support this season as well as in years past!

FOOD at CLUB MEETINGS

Due to the continued corona virus issues, we did not have
our major fund raiser this summer and for the immediate
future, we are purchasing food for our Club Meetings from
Circle B. Because of this, we are asking for a $2 donation or
more per person to help off-set the cost of the food and
beverages our Club provides at our Meetings. Thank you in
advance for helping to support us and our food and drink at
our monthly Meetings!

LANDOWNERS & OUR TRAILS

Landowners, please note that we will be contacting you over
the next couple of weeks for permission to cross your land
this season. We appreciate your willingness to allow us to
put our snowmobile trail across your land each season. You,
along with our members, are our biggest asset and we would
not be able to have our extensive trail system without you.

If there are or were any issues, problems or concerns from
last season that we need to address, please mention it when
we call and we will do our best to take care of it. Thank you
in advance for working with us on our trails.

MEETING DATES FOR NEXT SEASON:
(subject to change)

October 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, October 8"
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, October 12

Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Oct. 28™

November 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Nov. 12"
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Nov. 9"

Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Nov. 18"

December 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Dec. 10*
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Dec. 14"

Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Dec 16"

January 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

February 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

March 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

Thursday, January 14"
Monday, January 11"
Wednesday, Jan. 27"

Thursday, February 11"
Monday, February 8"
Wednesday, Feb. 24"

Thursday, March 11®
Monday, March 8"
Wednesday, March 31*

April 2021

Club & Board Meetings Thursday, April 8"
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, April 12"
Washington Cty. Assoc. If Needed 4/31/21
TRAIL WORK DATES:

Please mark your calendars for the dates listed below as
we need help to get our trails ready and re-routed before it
snows! Also, opening weekend for deer hunting is
Saturday, November 21%, so we need to get as much done
before this weekend hits. Dates for December we may
need as unusual predicaments do hit at the last minute.
Thank you in advance for your help!

Saturday, October 10™

Installing stop signs at road crossings (the County
requires us to have this done by October 15™)

Brushing, signing and re-routing to follow....

Saturday, October 17"
Saturday, October 24™
Saturday, October 31*
Saturday, November 7"
Saturday, November 14"
Saturday, December 5™
Saturday, December 12th

FOR SALE

If you have anything snowmobile related that you
need to sell, please send it to me or call/text me and
I’ll post it here in our newsletter for our snowmobile
community.
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